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July 11, 2023 
 

ADDENDUM ONE 
 

BOILER REPLACEMENTS FOR JUVENILE DETENTION CENTER  
BID #23B-2296 

 
This addendum is issued to modify, clarify, or correct the original Bid Solicitation and is hereby made 
part of the contract documents. Acknowledgement of this addendum is required on the Bid Form (page 
22 of #23B-2296 Solicitation Document).   
 
CLARIFICATION – Answers to questions posed at Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting on July, 10, 2023 

1. Clarification on valves: 
Isolation valves are required for each piece of equipment, circuit setter is not to be used for 
isolation 

2. Are VFD’s (Variable Frequency Drives) required? 
VFD’s are not required for the circulation pumps 

3. Is there a specific efficiency goal? 
We are not pursuing a specific efficiency rating on the boilers 

4. Replace or reuse flue? 
If the existing flue can be reused, feel free to do so; however, it is acknowledged that this will be 
determined by requirements of the proposed replacement equipment 

INFORMATION 
1. To schedule additional site visits, contact County Facilities Department at 815-319-4670. 
2. All further questions or clarifications are to be submitted in writing to 

purchasing@purchasing.wincoil.gov by July 13, 2023 by 2:00 P.M. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM ONE 
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